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The busy month of December is here. This month we will be color mixing

blue and yellow paint to make green and continue spelling our names

and going over shapes and numbers. The students will be busy making

Hanukkah and Christmas crafts, parent gifts and singing holiday songs

this month. We will make bird seed ornaments for our singing around

the tree school celebration. Our school wide Pajama Party is on

Thursday, December 21st, this will also be our Holiday Party. Look for a

signup sheet for party goodies in the front hallway. Our Winter Walk will

be on December 22nd.

Please remember to label all hats, coats and mittens with your child’s

name. If you haven’t already, please send in a new change of clothes

that are appropriate for the winter weather. Show and tell/share

will begin in January, more information and schedule to follow.

Winter Break- December 25nd-January 1st

Thank you,

Happy Holidays

Mrs. Dee

Miss Neil




